
 

  

 
 
 

For some participants it could lead to Confirmation. 
Please let Maureen know if you can come  

(850 050 or maureen.read09@btinternet.com) 
 

All welcome 

 
 

You are invited to our new  
‘Enquirers Course – Start!’ 

 beginning on  
Wednesday 5th October 2016. 

 
It will be held at  

The Vicarage, 150, Huddersfield Rd, Meltham. 
at 7.00pm. 

 
The course runs for six weeks, each session 

lasting for around one hour.  
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